
THE WINE TASTER IS BACK!! 
 

Sunday, January 19th, 2014 
 

 3:00pm in Walden Hall 
 

$30 per person 
 

Name _____________________________ 
     

(    ) number coming X $30 each = $ _____ enclosed. 
 

  (Please return to Church Office with payment) 

ADVENT REFLECTION 

with 

Sister Pat Duffy, OP 
 

Tuesday, December 17th 

9:30am & 7:00pm 

 

The days leading to Christmas can be different. Rather than chasing the sales, we can focus on 
what is most important.  This is an opportunity to rediscover the true meaning of Christmas in 
your life, and explore ways you can share this great gift with your loved ones.  Yes, this Christ-

mas can be different... 

 


